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U8 Boys Developmental program spring 2008

Parents,

We are organizing travel teams for the spring outdoor season as part of the ASLA developmental travel program for those who are interested in experiencing a more competitive game against nearby cites. 

These travel teams will typically play 8 games on Sunday afternoons with 4 being home games at Schwartz Park and the other 4 being within a 30 to 45 minute drive. 

These games will be in addition to their recreational games played usually on Saturday. Only players already registered to play for ASLA are eligible for the developmental travel teams.

Teams will be determined with input from coaches attending the U8 indoor boys training on Wednesdays from 6:15 to 7:00 at Avon East gym and the existing U8 recreation coaches. Interested players should attend these training sessions starting 1/16. (Do not worry if the first session is missed as this notice is just going out) These sessions are free to all U8s even if you are not interested in this developmental program.

If you can not attend these sessions every effort will be made to place your son on an appropriate team regardless. We DO NOT “CUT” players for this developmental group. The number of interested players will determine the number of teams. 

Please contact TOM WATERS at watersbuckeye@centrytel.net with your son’s name, birth date, email, phone number and current recreation coach’s name if you are interested by February 1st 2008.
Thanks

Mike Grudzien

ASLA Travel Director

Additional Information

· Cost is 32.50 plus uniform which will be under $20.00.

· No additional practice since players will be participating in rec soccer 

· Participation is optional and not required to play travel soccer next year (fall ’08)
· Parents are encouraged to volunteer to help organize and manage these teams as we are a volunteer organization and rely on you to help it run. 
